
Don’t miss Moberg’s Automotive “Back to 
School/Fall Specials”.   
 
School is starting and fall is close at hand.  Here at 
Moberg’s Automotive we want to be sure that you are 
prepared for the cooler months ahead and that your 
students are ready for a safe school year.  We are 
pleased to be offering some great “Back to School/Fall 
Specials” and I hope you will take advantage of them. 
These specials offer savings on essential end of 
summer/fall maintenance recommendations:  
 
Free tire rotation and brake inspection with an oil 
change.  ($30 value). 
 
All 4 tires aligned at half price with the purchase of 
4 tires. ($50 value). 
 
Up to a $70 rebate on the purchase of select 
Continental General tires. 
 
Buy one wiper blade and receive the second at half 
price. 
 
Cooling system inspected, flushed and refilled at a 
$25 discount. 
 
Free charging system test with an oil change.  ($50 
value). 
 



 
We want to be sure your vehicle is running at its peak 
performance, so we hope you will take advantage of 
these specials.  All specials are available today through 
September 30, only one special may be used per visit, 
and specials may not be combined with any other offers. 
 
Along with the regular maintenance recommended by 
your manufacturer, we suggest that the following 
services be performed on your vehicle this time of year: 
 
Change your oil and oil filter.  Many of us put extra 
miles on our vehicles during the summer months.  
Keeping up with oil changes is extremely important for 
the continued peak functioning of your vehicle. 
 
Check your tires for wear.  Again, because of added 
mileage, summer can cause unexpected wear to your 
tires.  Insufficient tread depth increases the chance of 
accidents due to hydroplaning. 
 
Check and change windshield wiper blades for 
optimal visibility.  Damaged windshield wiper blades 
can make driving in adverse weather conditions 
increasingly dangerous. 
 
Check coolant and change if necessary.  After the hot 
summer months, have your vehicle’s coolant system 
checked to see if it needs to be flushed and refilled. 
 



Be sure that your charging system is working 
efficiently so that you are not stranded as the 
weather begins to cool down. 
 
As you can see, we are offering specials on our current 
maintenance recommendations.  Feel free to schedule 
your appointment today on our website: 
www.mobergsauto.com.  You may also call us at:  847-
362-8905. 
 
I also wanted to mention that our shop will be closed 
on Thursday, September 24 and Friday, September 
25.  Please be sure to arrange for any necessary 
maintenance before that long weekend. 
 
As always, we thank you for trusting us with your 
vehicle.  We appreciate you and your business. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Pete Moberg for all of us at Moberg’s Automotive 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.mobergsauto.com/

